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Survey on Patient Preferences for Remote 

Monitoring Using Wearable Health Devices 

 
Help us gain knowledge on your previous experience with 

activity monitors and preferences on incorporating wearable 
technology into healthcare! 

 

The Medical College of Wisconsin and Shirley Ryan AbilityLab want to better 

understand how older adults feel about using wearable devices for health and fitness to 

allow their health care provider to remotely monitor their patients' health. 

Participants in the research study will complete a questionnaire and be entered in a 

drawing to win one of four $50 gift cards for completing the questionnaire. 

This 15-20 minute survey will ask about your opinions on the benefits of having your 

health and rehabilitation progress monitored remotely by your clinicians and how 

wearable devices like fitness trackers can help you and your clinicians better monitor 

your health. 

 

For more information and to determine if you are eligible to 

participate in this study, please follow this link: 

https://edrc.mcw.edu/redcap/surveys/?s=M3PC8LPHKR3PEPRW 

OR contact us at iWearStudy@mcw.edu 

mailto:iWearStudy@mcw.edu

